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I Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Jeff Johnson
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The new school year has started
well. We have four new students this quarter. Drew
Kranawetter from Missouri, Justin Haas from Johnson
City Tn., Eric Wilburn from Greeneville Tn., and
David Alley from Abingdon Va. As of right now we
have two, possibly three students starting in February
of 2024. The future is bright for the Tri Cities School of
Preaching.

Sherry is recovering from her gallbladder surgery.
The surgeon was able to successfully complete the
surgery with no problems. She has had a rough week
recovering. After the surgery, she has had nausea,
soreness, pain and dizziness. The doctor said this will
pass in time and she should make a full recovery. Once
she recovers she will have another surgery to fix some
veins in her legs, due to lymphedema.

I am doing well. I am teaching this quarter, The
Synoptic Gospels, The book of Genesis and New
Testament Greek.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




